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THE STONEHENGE SCHOOL 
 
TLR/slh 
 
June 2022 
 
Dear parents 
 
Thank you for choosing The Stonehenge School.  
 
Our first letter to you is to invite you to our Uniform Event on Wednesday 22nd June 2022 to be held in 
in our new school building. 
 
Our local uniform provider KidsKlobber and our PE kit provider Stitch-A-Logo will both be at school. You will 
be able to buy and order uniform from both suppliers at this event. You will not be allowed to try on items.  
Due to the large number of parents who attend these events we are kindly asking that, wherever possible, 
you attend as detailed below 
 
Time slot Pupils with surnames  
3.00-3.30pm A-C 
3.30-4.00pm D-F 
4.00-4.30pm G-I 
4.30-5.00pm J-M 
5.00-5.30pm N-R 
5.30-6.00pm S-T 
6.00-6.30pm 
 

U-Y plus anyone unable to attend as above 

Kids Klobber offer a competitive price for blazers, the official Davenport style school skirt or Trimley trousers 
& the school tie. You can visit them on Endless Street in Salisbury at any time – Tracey and Martin will be 
happy to assist you. They are open 6 days a week and 7 days a week throughout August, 9.30am to 
5.00pm. They also stock a comprehensive range of school trousers in every size & fit, plus shirts and 
blouses. You can also contact them via - https://en-gb.facebook.com/Kids-Klobber-171324603060457 or by 
telephone: 01722 321200. 

If you are unable to attend this event you can also purchase uniform items from our on-line retailer PMG 
Schoolwear. Please visit www.pmgschoolwear.co.uk and select The Stonehenge School, Amesbury from the 
drop-down list. Then click the link “Continue to School Uniform page”. Or alternatively follow the PMG link at 
the foot of our website www.stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk 
 
PMG are offering an early-bird discount of 10% if you enter the discount code STONE16 at check-out if your 
order is placed between the 1st June 2022 and the 25th June 2022 (the discount is against the blazer 
price only and includes free delivery to school for collection on the Induction Evening Wednesday 6th July 
2022). Orders placed on or after 25th June, or placed without a discount code, will be at a higher price and 
will incur a delivery charge of £7.99. 
 
Our official PE kit supplier Stitch-A-Logo will be at the uniform event. PE kit is black and white with the 
school logo and consists of a compulsory branded performance PE Top with the option to allow students and 
parents to select a different choice of PE bottoms – shorts, skort, leggings as well as tracksuit bottoms. In 
addition, for easy identification, students can also opt to have their initials printed on their PE top at an 
additional cost. 
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PE kit can be purchased on the day or on-line at www.stitch-a-logo.co.uk Please place your order early to 
ensure you have the kit ready for your child starting school. If you have any queries about sizing or delivery, 
please contact Stitch-a-logo or call 01264 351515. Items can also be purchased directly from the shop. 
Stitch-A-Logo’s opening hours are Monday – Friday 9.00-5.00. They will also be open for two Saturdays 
9.00-12.00 on the 2nd July and 9th July. 
 
Stitch-A-Logo will also be at our Transition Evening on 6th July 
 
If you are in receipt of Free School Meals or are an Ever6 family, please contact, Mrs Hoult, 
(hoults@stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk) who can organise a free PE Performance top from Stitch-A-Logo and a 
free blazer and tie from Kids Klobber. Please note that we will be required to check your Free School Meals 
eligibility with your child’s current primary school before we can issue authorisation for these items. 
Alternatively, you can send a copy of your entitlement letter directly to Mrs Hoult at the school address 
shown at the top of this letter. 
 
Your child will also be allocated to a House (Archer, Barrow, Sarum or Solstice) in September. The cost of a 
house badge is £1.50 and this will be added to your ParentPay* account in late August for September. 
House badges, once paid for, will be given to your child to take home where you can iron these directly 
centred above school emblem on the blazer pocket. We will provide a guidance video on our school website 
to help with the correct placement of the badge. Please note that we recommend that once the badge is 
ironed on, the blazer should be washed in accordance with the manufacturer’s instructions.  
 
*ParentPay account details will be sent to you separately during the summer. 
 
I have attached a further information sheet about our uniform and PE kit requirements 
 
We are aslo in the process of launching Uniformd our on-line second-hand shop. Please keep a look out on 
our website for more details. 
 
Yours sincerely       
  
Mrs T Roberts, 
Assistant Headteacher   
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